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The project commenced on site on the 18th March 2024 and is 

scheduled to be completed in September 2024. The foundation 

slab has been successfully poured in preparation for SIP’s install.  

The main structure of the building will consist of Structural Insu-

lated Panel System (SIP’s). 

Works to commence on site are Roofing, Block/Brickwork around 

the external elevations. Internally, Under Floor Heating (UFH) will 

be installed along with  screed which in turn will release the whole 

of the ground floor for Mechanical & Electrical first fix.   

 

 Thank you for your co-operation  and if any further information is 

required then please contact Junaid Farooq  - 07815604663.   
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An update from the Green Ridge Primary Academy Project Team 

Welcome to the Morgan 
Sindall Newsletter where 
we provide regular monthly 
updates on site progression 

 

Fig 1.1 SIP’s panels being installed to Green Ridge  

Fig 1.2. External New Build Extension 
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